
Hearing Loop Installed 
Set your hearing aid to T-Coil.  

For information, see our Ushers. 

July 3, 2022 

Welcome   

Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Prelude God Bless the U.S.A. 

Diana Smith  

Call to Worship  
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Hymn #696 America the Beautiful 

Prayer Concerns 

Special Music  The Star Spangled Banner 
Kendall Wiggins 

Scripture Ephesians 6: 10-18 (NIV) 
Audrey Mather 

Message Know Your Enemy 
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Hymn #697 America—My Country, ‘Tis of Thee 
 

Communion 

Sending Forth  

Postlude God Bless America (Please remain standing    
 and join in singing) 

Church Wi-Fi Password 
The church Wi-Fi password is  
proverbs15:3 (small p and no spaces) 

Sermon Series: Battle Ready 



Please Pray For: 

Joe Gereneser had a heart attack on June 23rd.  He has been released from 
the hospital and will be doing rehab in Warsaw. 
 
Dean Guard came home from the hospital on Wednesday and hospice will be 
taking care of him. 

 
Ongoing Medical Concerns: 
Harold  & Betty Collins 
Brian MacGowan receiving treatments for vision issues 
Don Stackhouse 
Joan Knepp 
Jerry Freet   
Denny Myers 
Kurt Schwartz 
Stan Heckaman 
Ron Davidhizar 
Dean Guard 
 

Cancer Treatment: 

Sally Guard’s brother, Gary Stutzman 

Andy Wysong 

Larry Donmeyer, Dick Smith’s brother-in-law 

 

Weekly Events 

Sunday Morning Worship 
9:00 a.m.  Sunday School 
10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

Office Hours 
Tuesdays through Thursdays,   
9:00 a.m. to noon. 

 

Contact Us 

Address 
301 East Market St. 
Nappanee, IN 46550 

Telephone 
(574) 773-4183 

Fax 
(574) 773-2833 

Email 
office@nappaneeumc.com 

Website 
www.nappaneeumc.com 



MEETINGS, SPECIAL EVENTS & PROGRAMS 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL DECORATING DATES 

Come help us transform the church into a wintry castle! 

July 12 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

July 13 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

July 16 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

 

VBS HELP NEEDED  

Our Vacation Bible School, Knights of North Castle, will be running July 18-22, 

6:15 PM – 8:30 PM.  Here’s how you can help: 

Come for a night to spend time with the children.  We can always use extra 

hands! 

Pray for our volunteers. They need  good health, extra energy, and joy in serv-

ing the Lord. 

Pray for our participating children, that they will learn more about the Lord 

and grow in their faith, that they will be safe in all the activities we do this 

week, and that they will feel the love of Christ in their interactions with our 

church family. 

MOWING SCHEDULE 

The 2022 Mowing Schedule is posted on the bulletin board. If you would be 
willing to do some of the mowing this summer, please sign up on the schedule 
or contact the church office. There are still several open weeks coming up. 

SCHOOL SUPPLY GIVEAWAY 

Although school has just let out for the summer, we are already planning for 
our Annual School Supply Day Giveaway.  This year it will be AUGUST 13 at 
10:00 AM here at the Church. Please check out the July Newsletter for more 
information regarding this community outreach event.  

MEETINGS 

 Due to VBS, the finance committee meeting has moved to Thursday, July 
14th at 7:30 pm. 

 Thrift Shop meeting will be Tuesday, July 5th at 9 am. 

 Staff-Parish will meet at 7 pm on Tuesday, July 5th, in the library. 



Sermon Notes - Know Your Enemy 


